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On behalf of the City of Richmond Hill and Members of Council, I am pleased to extend 
congratulations and best wishes to everyone in attendance and recognizing 

 
 

33rd Annual Tamil National Flag Day 
 

 

It is an honour to join you in recognizing this important celebration of Tamil heritage, 
culture, and values. It is essential that we acknowledge the resilience and determination 
of Canadian Tamils and extend our gratitude for the many gifts they have given to our 
communities, enriching and enhancing our diversity here in Richmond Hill and across 
Canada.  
 

 
As we commemorate the 33rd Annual Tamil National Flag Day, observed globally on 
November 21, 2023, it is an important reminder of the ongoing work that needs to be 
done in acknowledging indigenous peoples, irrespective of their origins. 
 
With best wishes,  
 

 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor David West  
City of Richmond Hill 
 


